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April 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Re: Telling Tales Drama Festival  
 
I would like to invite you the Telling Tales Drama Festival at The Bourne Academy which is 
due to commence on Wednesday 2 May, at 19:00 in the Drama Studio at The Bourne 
Academy. The doors will open at 18:45. 
 
All students involved in this performance have been working extremely hard in Drama to 
create this exciting piece of theatre for component two of their BTEC qualification. They will 
be performing in an extract from the play DNA by Dennis Kelly.  
 
Your child will be expected to arrive at school for 17:00. This is an opportunity for your child 
to experience any last technical requirements with sound and lighting. They should arrive at 
school on the evening with their costume.  
 
If you wish to attend this event then the cost of a ticket is £4.00 for adults and £3.00 for 
children. Tickets will be available through our online booking system, Ticketsource, which, 
can be found at www.ticketsource.co.uk/the-bourne-academy. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Telling Tales Drama Festival on Wednesday 2 May and 
would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for your continued support in your 
child’s progress in the Performing Arts Department. If you have any questions regarding the 
performance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Orchard  
Teacher of Drama  
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